
 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

For Immediate Release:  September 23, 2024 
 
Please take notice that the City of Eau Claire Housing Division will hold two staff Public Hearings on 
Wednesday, October 2, 2024 at 10:00 a.m. and Tuesday, October 8, 2024 at 2:00 p.m. in the Council 
Chamber of City Hall located at 203 S Farwell St. in Eau Claire, WI. 
 
The purpose for the staff Public Hearing is to solicit comments from the public on information listed in the 
City of Eau Claire Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) for Housing and 
Community Development Programs including; Community Development Block Grant (CDBG), HOME 
Investment Partnership Program and federally assisted housing programs.  The CAPER covers the period 
from August 1, 2023 to July 31, 2024.  Comments will be accepted until October 13, 2024.  
 
The DRAFT Consolidated Annual Performance and Evaluation Report (CAPER) may be viewed at 
https://www.eauclairewi.gov/services/community-development-block-grant. 
 
Please note there is no presentation, this is to receive comments on the CAPER only.  
 
This notice is given in accordance with the provisions of Subchapter V of Chapter 19 of the Wisconsin 
Statutes. 
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